DEC 1 2 2022



December 9, 2022

Mr. Ivan D. Butts President National Association of Postal Supervisors 1727 King Street, Suite 400 Alexandria, VA 22314-2753

Dear Ivan:

This is a follow up to the January 21<sup>st</sup> notification wherein the Union was informed the Postal Service was providing new employees with access to LiteBlue via a temporary password and PIN prior to their effective date via an encrypted email.

As an update, LiteBlue now provides new hires the ability to sign up for Net-to-Bank prior to their effective date, thus allowing their first paycheck to be routed to their bank.

This update will reduce errors with employees receiving their first check and give new hires Netto-Bank access sooner.

Please contact Bruce Nicholson at extension 7773 if you have questions concerning this matter.

Sincerely

Director (A)

Labor Relations Policies and Programs